Please Display this in your Window

AWT

DESBOROUGH TOWN COUNCIL BY-ELECTION

LOATLANDS WARD

ON THURSDAY 27 OCTOBER (8.00 a.m. to 9.00 p.m.)

Vote
PHILIP A. SAWFORD
Labour

VOTE AT
HAVELOCK JUNIOR SCHOOL

46 Federation Avenue
Desborough

October 1977

Dear Voter,

I am gratified that Desborough Labour Party has given me the opportunity to contest the important election for a Town Councillor to be held on Thursday 27 October.

As a parent of young children it has caused me great concern that the Conservative controlled County Council is proposing to increase the speed limit on the busy A6 road from 30 m.p.h. to 40 m.p.h. and at the same time are considering the withdrawal of school crossing patrols. The safety of our children, and of all pedestrians, is one of my major concerns and I will fight these proposals with all the vigour at my command.

I am a firm advocate of the admission of 'rising 5's' to our local schools and oppose any suggestion that restrictions be placed on this vital part of our children's education during their formative years.

The Conservatives at County Hall are proposing massive cut-backs in education and have refused to give an assurance that school bus passes to the Montsaye School will not be withdrawn. I will fight this retrograde step.

There are still several derelict areas blighting Desborough and I will do all I can to ensure that these are cleared as a matter of urgency.

Above, I have briefly outlined some of my reasons for wishing to win this election. I therefore urge you to vote on 27 October and respectfully ask that you vote for me. If elected I pledge to work in the interests of all residents.

Yours Sincerely,

PHILIP A. SAWFORD.

The Labour Party Candidate

PHILIP A. SAWFORD is 27 years of age, married with two children.
He is employed at the British Steel Corporation, Corby. Before moving to Desborough from Loddington 7 years ago he was active in village affairs. He has been an active member of the Labour Party in Desborough.

IMPORTANT

The Returning Officer will NOT issue Poll Cards for this election. When you go to Havelock Junior School to vote please give the Presiding Officer your name and address and he will tell you your voting number. Please give this number to our representative at the Polling Station when you leave so as to avoid our workers calling on you later.